
From: Tim Williams <twilliams@americashomeplace.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 9:13 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IECC Consensus Procedures 
 
ICC Board of Directors, 
 
As a long term OLGVM, I am in favor of moving the IECC to the consensus procedures.  
This will allow more weight to be given to the consensus process as it should be. The consensus process 
is proven to produce well balanced changes that protect life safety and are thoroughly debated by 
technical experts who are educated in their respected fields.  
 
As you know, the debate over energy codes changes are often politically charged. The overturning of the 
consensus process is wrong and should never be allowed except through the Erata process. This change 
will produce a better code for the ICC, Code Enforcement and the user. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Tim Williams, 
GA Department of Community Affairs State Codes Advisory Committee Member 
--  
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